
The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths 
Chairman: Mr John O'Hara QC 

Ms Wendy Beggs 
Director of Legal Services 
2 Franklin Street 
BELFAST 
BT2 8DQ 

Dear Ms Beggs, 

Re: Raychel Ferguson 

Your Ref: NSCB04/1 
NCSWS0/1 

Our Ref: AD-0539-13 

Date: 3rd March 2013 

I refer you to Ms Stella Burnside's unsigned statement at Ref: 098-267-721 and in 
particular to her comment at Ref: 098-267-724:-

"The Patient Advocate made her note of the meeting. It is my judgment that this note is 
not a full account of the content or an adequate reflection of the atmosphere of the 
meeting [022-084-215- 224]" 

I would be grateful to receive Ms Burnside's own note (or any note by Drs. Nesbitt and 
Fulton or Sister Millar - who also were at the meeting) and any other documents 
relevant to this meeting not already in the Inquiry's possession. 

I would be grateful for your response within 7 days. 

Yours sincerely, 

Anne Dillon 
Solicitor to the Inquiry 

Secret ary: Bernie Conlon 
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BTl 4GB 
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